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Genesee Valley Hiking Club 
NEWSLETTER 

Coming in April, Hike Leader Training with Ann B 

 

   

   
   

  
  

GVHC Friends & Family Social 
 

Saturday, February 16th 9:30 a.m.  
Join us for club hikes or do your 

own thing inside the warm lodge 

or outside with friends and family. 

Hot drinks and snacks provided. 

Location is Stewart Lodge in 

Mendon Ponds Park. For more 

info, call Pam N.  224-5140 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Parade 
 

Saturday, March 16th 12:00 p.m.  
GVHC will be marching in the St. 

Patrick’s Day Parade. We hope 

you will join us in this friends and 

family event to walk, experience 

club spirit, hold signs or banners 

and have fun! For more info email 

Larry O. larryoheron@gmail.com 

 

      

Hike Leader Training 
 

Sunday, April 14th at 3:30 p.m.  
Join Ann for a training session on 

how to become a hike leader. Be 

prepared to have fun. Training 

materials and snacks will be 

provided. Meet at 222 Brower 

Road, East Irondequoit. For 

Information call Ann B. 755-8323 

 

 

 RHMG | Short, Slow, Easy Hikes  

You asked and we listened. Rochester Hiking 
Meetup Group (RHMG) is adding short, slow, and 
easy hikes to the schedule. Plan for about 2 miles 
of leisure hiking with time to socialize. These hikes 
fit into a busy day and are just right for beginning 
hikers. We plan to visit parks and scenic areas that 
are too small for our larger groups. Join us for a 
relaxing stroll on the trails.    

 

 



GVHC February - May 2019 

 

Veronica A. Kiereck, Editor 2 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

From Club President Richard (Dick) Rappenecker 
I would like to welcome everyone to a new year of hiking and fun. 
We have a newly-designed newsletter and a link to pay your 
dues. I would like to thank Veronica for making this happen. We 
will have several new things going on this year so watch for 
updates. We are looking for more hike leaders to maintain a 
balance in our hiking schedule. Ask Derek at 585-475-0923. 
Please remember to pay your annual dues. If you have problems 
paying with the PayPal link contact Veronica at 615-9274. Lastly, 
welcome to Ann B. our new Vice President. The official officer 
vote will be held at the annual October meeting. Welcome Ann! 

Become a GVHC Member 

OR RENEW 

By investing $8 in the Genesee Valley Hiking Club your 
annual membership dues, will help to pay for the Meetup 
site, and social gatherings at our lodge events as well as 
the administrative expenses needed to run the club.  

You can join GVHC on-line:  

Or send $10 by mail to the following address: 

GVHC | 35 Chimayo Road | Rochester, NY 14617 

 

Officers 

 President………..Dick Rappenecker 

 Vice President…………Ann Bayley 

 Secretary……………Cynthia Howk 

 Treasurer…………….... Nina Tracy 

 

Chairpersons 

  Membership…………Kelly Snyder 

  Hiking……………….  Derek Price   

  Social…………………. Pam Nudd 

  Publicity…………Patty Mangarelli 

  March of Time……. Cynthia Howk 

  Marketing ………Veronica Kiereck 

 

Website Announcement 
We are excited to announce plans for a new website.  

Currently 
The club has relied on a shared website that is no longer available. We thank Kathy 
Hayes for her many years of dedication to the website and her many other contributions. 
Until the new website is up and running, we will provide the PayPal link through emails.  

How Members Can Help 
Members are welcome to participate in the planning and ongoing development. We are looking 
for best website options, website expertise, design and development assistance, website 
management and ideas or thoughts that you would like to share. We hope that anyone who is 
interested in participating will contact us. Thank you!  For more information, please email:  

 
Kelly Snyder, Membership geneseevalleyhikingclub@gmail.com 

Nina Tracy, Treasurer knittinina@gmail.com 
Veronica Kiereck, Marketing vkiereck@gmail.com 
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